
Grand Marais Family Dentistry 
Fragrance Policy 

Grand Marais Family Dentistry is a health care provider in Cook County.  We recognize that 
exposure to strong scents and fragrances in the environment can cause discomfort as well 
as directly impact the health of certain individuals.   

In order to accommodate employees and patients who are medically sensitive to the 
chemicals in scented products, Grand Marais Family Dentistry has developed a policy 
requiring patients to refrain from wearing scented products, including and not limited to 
essential oils, perfumes, colognes, lotions and scented products.  

We understand this is an inconvenience to some of our patients.   However, the health of 
our employees and patients are a priority.  We believe we are making every effort to notify 
our patients of our new policy.   

At your next visit, we will ask you to sign our scent policy, acknowledging that you have 
had the opportunity to read it.  If you come in wearing a scent, you will be asked to 
reschedule.  Any other subsequent visits to our office wearing a scent, you will be asked to 
reschedule and charged a $40.00 missed appointment fee. 

Feel free to contact our office if you have any questions or concerns.  You can call us at 218-
387-2774, or email us at karina@grandmaraisfamilydentistry.com.  Thank you for your 
cooperation and understanding! 
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